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Celebration of the Word 
 

 
 
Events: 
As we approach the end of the school year we are very busy with lots of wonderful things 
happening here at All Saints. On Tuesday this week, a cohort of our year 10 pupils went with 
Miss Wing to Manchester University with the Brilliant Club. Likewise, this morning we had a 
group of 22 students going on an expedition for their Duke of Edinburgh Bronze and Silver 
awards. They will be walking 17 km a day and camping overnight in Disley. The students will 
work as part of a team to navigate, they will cook their own food and will carry all their kit 
for the entire route! 
  
This week we received news that we have been awarded the Tameside silver award for our 
provision for Young Carers. We are very proud of our provision for our amazing young 
people who support and care for members of their own families – we are the only school in 
Tameside to have received this award – the next event for Young Carers is on 17th July 
where all pupils involved will go for lunch as a group with Mrs Moseley our deputy 
designated safeguarding lead. 
 
Next week year 10 pupils will go on work experience, this is the first time that work 
experience has run in the school for many years and we believe this opportunity will support 
our year ten pupils in their understanding of the world of careers and life after school. 
 
Transition 
Our transition day will run this year on 4th July, we look forward to welcoming the year 6 
pupils who will be joining us in September. Transition evening will run on the evening of the 
4th.   



 
Rewards 
This week these pupils have accrued the most achievement points in their year group and 
therefore have won a queue jump pass: 
 
Year 7 Lily D 
Year  8 Mason L 
Year 9 Ruby F 
Year 10 George E 
 
The winner of the family value voucher is: 
 
Year 8 Millie A 
 
Well done everyone! 
 
Thank you to all parents and pupils who signed up to Class Charts as requested last week – 
we have drawn 4 winners and are now at 65%. Class Charts is a crucial tool for 
communication between home and school, next week you will receive a letter about how 
we intend to use Class Charts for supporting learning. 
 
Finally – goodbye to year 11 
 
Year 11 completed their final exam this week and we will celebrate with them at the school 
prom on Wednesday evening. I would like to wish all of our young people the very best of 
luck for their futures. Year 11 have conducted themselves in an exemplary way throughout 
the exam period and we look forward to celebrating their GCSE results with them on 
Thursday 22nd August. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support,  
 
Ms Gilligan 
 


